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rs Monday, November 19 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Many parents have contacted me re the 
tickets to Taronga Zoo for the 
“Dreamnight” event on Thursday Dec 6. 
I have ordered the tickets from the zoo 
and as soon as they arrive, I will send them 
home in an envelope with the students.  
It is a busy time of year and you may have 
another arrangement on this evening – if 
your family cannot attend, could you please 
return the tickets to school, as we can give 
some families extras. 
 
On Nov 29 and Dec 6 we will be holding 
most of our Term 4 reviews – either in 
home schools or at Bridge Road. Some 
other reviews will be scheduled later.  
I am sorry if the date/time is difficult for 
you – please contact me if you are unable to 
attend – I will probably not be able to 
change the time but we can have a 
discussion.  
 
A big thank you is extended to staff for 
ensuring a most successful swimming 
program during the last 2 weeks. The 
students who attended managed the public 
bus trips, the instruction and the swimming 
instruction very well. 
 

This swim program is scheduled again in 
Term 1, 2013. 
 
Kind Regards 
Jackie 
 


